Public Notice - 14 December 2023

Adoption of Local Alcohol Policy 2023

Ashburton District Council advises that, following a review of the Local Alcohol Policy and two
separate community consultations, Council has approved the adoption of the amended Local Alcohol
Policy 2023. This notice serves to meet the requirements of section 90(1) of the Sale and Supply of
Alcohol Act 2012.

Council advises that at its meeting on 6 December 2023 it was resolved to bring the entire policy into
force on 14 March 2024, acknowledging the required three-month period following the public
notice.

The Local Alcohol Policy and the process followed in its adoption may be viewed on Council’s
website. The policy may also be viewed at all Council offices and the library during ordinary opening
hours. If you would like any further information, please contact info@adc.govt.nz or 03 307 7700.

Jane Donaldson

Group Manager Compliance and Development



